
Friday 17th March 2017 

Foundation Stage Home Learning 

 

The home learning for the next two weeks is to make an Easter Bonnet 

with your child.  Please support them but allow them to use their own 

ideas for the creation! 

 

If your child is stuck for ideas then take some inspiration from the 

pictures below!  

 

 

  

 

Please bring your bonnet to school by Tuesday 28th March. 

 

We will have a parade in the Foundation Stage playground on Friday 

31st March at 1pm. Please join us to celebrate the children’s hard work.   

You can then take your child home to enjoy the Easter Holidays! 

 


